Kay Neild

From: Ben Pycroft <BPycroft@emeryplanning.com>

Sent: 30 September 2020 15:16

To: Rachael.Simpkin@highpeak.gov.uk

Cc: Haywood, Ben; Rawdon Gascoigne

Subject: HPK/2020/0301 - Taxal Edge, Macclesfield Road, Whaley Bridge
Importance: High

Hi Rachael

Please can you confirm the date that you received comments from Urban Design and Landscape? They have now

appeared on the Council’s website but are not dated. Obviously the first time we were made aware of what they
said was in the committee report.

We note that comments from trees (16™) and highways (18™) were sent well before the deadline for the committee
report and yet again we were not made aware of them until we received the committee report and so have had no

opportunity to respond to any of the points made before you finalised the report.

Many thanks

Ben Pycroft BA (Hons) Dip TP MRTPI
Director

Tel: 01625 433 881

Fax: 01625 511 457
Direct dial: 01625 442 799
Mob: 0770 368 4745
www.emeryplanning.com

Emery Planning is proud to support the Keaton Emery Memorial Foundation. To find out more
about the charity or to make a donation, please visit www.keatonemeryfoundation.com
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Macclesfield
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Registered

Emery Planning Partnership Ltd trading as office as above

Emery Planning
Registered in England No. 4471702

The contents of this e-mail are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions
expressed in this e-mail are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the company. If you are not the intended recipient
(nor the person responsible for delivering to that recipient) be advised that you have received this e-mail in error and that any use,
dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify Emery
Planning on.

info@emeryplanning.com






